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Dear family, 

 

We wanted to let you know that this coming Sunday, we are planning to take an opportunity to formally 

give appreciation to our many volunteers.  

 

Although it will be a regular Sunday service, we will be speaking about the value and meaning of 

volunteerism and taking some time to recognize the many, many people in our community that regularly 

volunteer their time and talents.  

 

It is because of these volunteers that everything we do is possible. We hope that you can make it this 

Sunday to be recognized and help recognize one another.  

 

We will also have a special lunch, and we've picked three volunteers that we would like to personally 

recognize and thank.  

 

We hope to make this into a yearly tradition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


